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Dear Prayer Partners, Loved Ones, and Friends, Sept 08, 2010 
 
 
Previous newsletters have told you of my strong belief that revival is 
coming to Guatemala this year.  My faith is not wavering. 
  
Next week I leave without "my Judy", for a two-week trip to Costa Rica 
and Guatemala. My only message will be one of revival. 
 

• In Costa Rica I will preach seven times, record four radio 
programs, record a thirty minute television program to be shown 
multiple times, and do a one-hour-interview on a Christian 
television network that reaches thirty-one countries.  PLEASE 
PRAY THAT THIS TRIP WILL BE USED MIGHTILY OF THE LORD.   

• In Guatemala, I have been asked to preach a revival message to 
several thousand pastors and leaders at the Annual National 
Convention of one of the largest denominations in that country.  
PLEASE PRAY THAT MANY WHO ATTEND THIS CONVENTION 
WILL BEGIN CRYING OUT TO THEIR LORD TO SEND REVIVAL 
TO GUATEMALA. 

 
Through the gracious gift of a dear Christian friend from our college 
days, my airfare for all legs of this trip to Central America have been 
paid for, almost to the penny.  
  
I had seriously contemplated riding the bus from Costa Rica to 
Guatemala to save that airfare for use in hotel and food expense. 
Before the convention, both Judy and Rigo were adamant that I should 
not make that 24-hour bus trip across three countries.  
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Rigo's crusade last week in lower Pavas, Costa Rica was greatly 
blessed of the Lord.  There were many saved, as God honored the 
tremendous amount of intercessory prayer for the crusade.   The Billy 
Graham organization taught Rigo, that the pre-crusade (intercessory 
prayer and training of counselors), and the post crusade (follow-up) 
are almost as important as the crusade itself.  
  
Rigo and I are praying that God will continue to open the doors for him 
to hold several significant evangelistic crusades before the end of this 
year. 
 

• In a Barriada (large slum area) of Lima, Peru, NOVEMBER  
• In a stadium of Huehuetenango, Guatemala, NOVEMBER  
• In two coastal cities in Northern Colombia. DECEMBER 

 
PLEASE PRAY FOR THE SCHEDULING DETAILS, AND FINANCING OF 
THE TRAVEL FOR EACH OF THESE CRUSADES. 
  
As for Judy and me, we are praying that finances will allow us in 
October to return to Guatemala and begin going city by city preaching 
two consecutive nights until revival begins in that country. 
  
Health and age concerns have resulted in many continuing to 
encourage me not to travel alone.  

 
• While in Costa Rica, Rigo will be my constant companion.    
• Due to lack of funds Judy cannot meet me in Guatemala to travel 

with me in that country. Especially pray for health and journeying 
mercies for this part of my trip. 
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We are grateful for each of you who have stood with us through your 
prayers and support.  Each of you have an investment in the lives and 
ministry that God has given the Moore and Vega families. 
 

PRAYER REQUEST 
 

1. For God to send a great revival to one country in the Americas, 
and that this revival will spread like wildfire from country to 
country including to the United States. 

2. For God, during this two-week trip to Central America, to bless 
and use each preached message, for His Glory. 

3. For God to bless and use each of the radio and television 
programs for His glory. 

4. For God to bless the Revival message I will preach at the 
Guatemalan Convention (September 27-29). 

5. For God to bless all the planning and finances that is required for 
the four Crusades that Rigo will preach in the next few months. 

 

May our Lord richly bless you and use you mightily for His glory, 

Charles and Judy Moore and Rigoberto and Laura Vega 
8687 Lemon Ave #2 San Jose, Costa Rica 
La Mesa, CA 91941  

 
www.moorereport.com  
mocb@aol.com RVA3RD@HOTMAIL.COM  
 

All Gifts to this Ministry are tax-deductible and should be made out and 
mailed to: 
                 CSC:  Mission to Latin America 
                 3357 Pecan Hollow Ct. 
                 Grapevine, TX 76051 


